
Message from our Tumuaki FRIDAY 15TH APRIL 2022

Tena koutou katoa whānau. Nau mai haere mai ki te Hata Meri
Hōhepa - te Kura Katorika o Papamoa.
It has been a special week for us at Suzanne Aubert as we have
finished the term with our Holy Week remembrance. Each day
we witnessed a different event in Jesus' journey to the cross.
Each event was prepared as a liturgical dramatisation by our
different teams. On Monday, our Year 1-2 Hikurangi learners
retold the story of Jesus' triumphant entry into Jerusalem on
Palm Sunday. On Tuesday, our leadership team re-enacted the
moment that Jesus washed the feet of his disciples. On
Wednesday, our Year 3-4 Mangatawa learners shared the
narrative of Jesus' Last Supper meal with his disciples. Holy Week
concluded on Thursday, when our Year 5-6 Kopukairoa learners
retold Jesus' final moments from his condemnation to his death
and burial through the 14 Stations of the Cross. Thank you to all
our staff and learners for the preparation and organisation of
these liturgies in what was a very prayerful and reflective week.
We are very proud of you all. Thank you also to Ruth Dunne and
Kate Magill who supported costume making to help make it truly
authentic! Each of these liturgies were video recorded and will be
shared with the community in the coming days on our school
YouTube channel.
Thank you to all our school whānau and community for an
awesome term together. Wishing you all a very blessed Easter
season with whānau and friends. We look forward to connecting
again next term.
Ngā mihi nui,
Anthony Mills - Principal - Tumuaki



We would like to thank Mrs Tracy Swart and
Mrs Amie-Lee Mills for their commitment,
enthusiasm and energy in leading learning
for our Year 3-4 tamariki this term in their
fixed term position. They did a wonderful job
in setting our learners up for success and
provided a great foundation for the year. They
worked well with each other as a team and
have had a positive impact on the learners.
We look forward to seeing Mrs Mills return
next term in her part-time role as CRT Kaiako
and Mrs Swart in a relieving capacity. 

THANK YOU MRS SWART & MRS MILLS

Face masks are no longer mandatory for learners in Year 4 onwards. However,
these are still encouraged for students, staff and visitors and they will be
supported if they choose to wear them.
There are no restrictions on numbers for gatherings or visitors coming onsite. This
means we look forward to welcoming back our  whānau and community to school
events next term.

COVID UPDATE
As you will be aware, the country shifted to the Orange Setting in the Covid Traffic
Light Framework at midnight on Wednesday 13th April. This brings significant easing
of restrictions for schools. These include the following key changes: 

At Suzanne Aubert, we will review our Covid protocols in light of this recent shift in
setting and communicate these changes before the beginning of next term. 

CONGRATULATIONS THEA!
Congratulations to Thea Lee who
won the recent colouring
competition for the Pizza Library.
Thea was very creative in her use of
colour and blending techniques.
Thea won a beautiful hamper of
goodies for her family for Easter. If
you are looking for somewhere to
dine for pizza over the holiday break,
please support the Pizza Library in
either Papamoa or the Mount. Check
their website HERE for their menu
and more information.

https://thepizzalibrary.co.nz/



